
                                             

 

 

6th January 2023 

 

Hi everyone,  

Happy New Year! Hope everyone had a lovely holiday 

The children have settled back in beautifully and it’s been wonderful 

to see them all. I think everyone is very tired after such a busy 3 days.  

 

Enjoy a lovely weekend  

Paula  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          Star Of the Week 

Woodlands: Isabelle 
Seedlings: Esa 
Cedar: Lincoln 

Elm: Zak 
Willow: Kyle  

Pine: Bethany 
Maple: Bilal 
Ash: Khane 

Oak: Kai 

                Dates for your Diary 

Walk & Talk                  Friday 13th Jan  

Parents Group – Nursing Team      Wednesday 1st Feb 

 

        Our value of the term is:  

 



Cedar Class News 

Welcome back and happy new year! We all hope you have had a restful Christmas 

break!  

This term, Cedar class have lots of fantastic things planned. Our topic this term 

is ‘The Toy Shop’ and we will be beginning our new class story ‘Dogger’. We will 

also continue to work on our phonics skills and maths skills throughout the 

curriculum and IEP work.  

In PE this term, we are focusing on Dance. This week we have been moving our 

bodies like animals from the jungle. It was a fantastic session. 

In the Kitchen session, we are working on our buttering skills and cutting skills 

using a knife. We will be making toast, focusing on making, choosing and trying 

different toppings.  

In PHSE, we are focusing on relationships. We will be focusing on our families 

and friends. We will be working on turn taking and waiting skills as well as 

looking at what makes a kind friend and resolutions to conflict.  

We are very excited to get started! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our first kitchen 

session making 

toast. 
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